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15th May 2020 

 

To the children of Jarrow Cross,  

 

I hope you are all well and looking after each other. I hope you have been able to go 

outside for some exercise a little bit more this week.  

 

No doubt you will have heard lots of talk this week about school reopening on 1st June 

for those of you in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. For some of you this will be really good 

news as I know you are missing your friends and lots of things about school, for some of 

you it might not!! I have written to your parents about this and I will keep them 

informed with everything that is happening, so please do not worry about anything.  

 

This week should have been SAT’s week for you Year 6 children, again some of you are 

probably very happy that they did not happen and some of you of you will be a little bit 

disappointed. However you feel I hope you all read and enjoyed the poem we put on the 

website dedicated to you all.  

 

It is Mrs Stavers turn this week to send you all a message. If you watch it you will get 

to meet baby Hallie, she is gorgeous. Mrs Stavers says she cries a lot but I don’t 

believe that and I don’t think you will either when you see her!  

 

I just want to say again please do not worry about everything you are hearing on the 

news or reading online, we as adults are working hard to sort things out, it is your job 

just to keep on being safe and keeping yourselves busy at home.  

 

 

I will write to you all again next week, take care and remember BE KIND! 

 

Mrs McBeth 

              


